
 

 

 

 

 

PROJECT UPDATE 

PERNA LANE AREA SEWER PROJECT 

January 25, 2024 

 

The Stamford Water Pollution Control Authority (SWPCA) would like to update you as to the status of 

the Perna Lane Sewer project.  

 

Phase I of the project is moving forward and involves the construction of sanitary sewers to serve 

properties on the following streets: 

Willard Terrace, Brentwood Lane, Hampton Lane,  

Dzamba Grove, Sommerset Lane, Perna Lane and  

High Ridge Road (between Merritt Parkway and Perna Lane) 

 

Phase I construction includes installing approximately: 

• 7,800 linear feet of sewer main 

• Two (2) pump stations 

• 2,500 linear feet of force main 

• Upgrade storm water catch basins and storm drains within the roadway to City Standards. 

• The roadway will be milled and repaved. 

 

The estimated duration of construction for Phase I is 12 to 18 months.  Site restoration such as plantings 

in the easement areas will be undertaken after construction has been completed. The tentative schedule 

for Phase I is described below: 

• January 11, 2024  Advertised for solicitation of bids for construction of sewers. 

• January 23, 2024  Contractor Pre-bid Meeting 

• February 22, 2024  Bid Opening 

 

This update will be posted weekly on the WPCA website. 

If you have any questions or comments please contact Ann Brown, Supervising Engineer, at (203) 977 

5896 or abrown2@stamfordct.gov    

Thanking you, in advance, for your cooperation and patience.
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